
Next summer, we will contact you and ask you to take the 
Post School Outcomes (PSO) Survey. You’ll be asked a few 
questions about what you’ve been doing since you left high 
school. 

We Want to Know...
What will you be doing in one year?

Will you be taking classes 
through a training program, 

vocational school, or college? 

Will you be working and
earning an income?



You Tell Us! 
It's Quick 

10-15 minutes to answer a few questions 
about your work and school experiences after 
high school. 

It's Easy 
It's Voluntary and Private: You are not required to respond 
and your name will not be shared. 

It's Important 
Your information will help other students like you as they 
get ready for education and work after high school. Survey 
answers will help us find what works and learn about how 
we can improve. 

School Contact Information 
One year after you leave high school, be on the lookout for a 

call, e-mail, or letter from us to take the survey. 
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